
 

 
PRESS RELEASE 

 
BALLOT PACKAGES FOR THE JUNE 21, 2022  

SPECIAL MUNICIPAL ELECTION MAILED 
 
May 31, 2022  
 
The Municipal Clerk’s Office announces that approximately 37,000 ballot packages are being 
mailed out today, May 31, 2022, to qualified registered voters in District 1, North Anchorage 
(formerly known as Downtown). Voters can anticipate receiving their ballot package in the mail by 
Tuesday, June 7, 2022.  
 
Ballot package contents include the following: 

• Official ballot 
• Voter Instructions 
• Secrecy sleeve (which protects voter privacy) 
• Ballot return envelope 

 
The Municipal Clerk’s Office reminds voters that Voting at Home/Voting by Mail is as easy as 1-
2-3! 

1. Vote your ballot, filling in the ovals completely, place the ballot in the secrecy sleeve, 
then place both into the ballot return envelope. 

2. Sign the declaration on the back of the ballot return envelope. 
3. Save postage by returning your ballot to a Secure Drop Box or an Anchorage Vote 

Center, or mail your ballot with first class postage through the United States Postal 
Service. 

 
Additional Election Information 

• The deadline to apply to receive a ballot at a temporary address is June 14, 2022 
• Voters can sign up at www.anchoragevotes.com for ballot tracking to get alerts when the 

voters’ ballot envelope reaches various points in the election process 
• Information regarding Secure Drop Boxes and the Anchorage Vote Center can be found 

at www.muni.org/elections/dropbox  
 
For additional Municipal Election information, please visit muni.org/elections, call 907-243-
VOTE (8683), or email elections@anchorageak.gov.  

 
### 

 
CONTACTS:  
Jamie Heinz, Deputy Clerk - Elections Barbara A. Jones, Municipal Clerk                                  
elections@anchorageak.gov 
Phone: 243-VOTE (8683)                      
 
 

https://www.muni.org/Departments/Assembly/Clerk/Elections/Documents/Applications/FORM%20-%20Temporary%20Address%20Application.pdf
http://www.anchoragevotes.com/
http://www.muni.org/elections/dropbox
http://www.muni.org/elections
mailto:elections@anchorageak.gov
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